
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for tomorrow.  
 
Tomorrow is a remote learning day for all of our face to face students. Our remote 8th grade 
students will come to the school tomorrow to take their 8th grade End of Grade Science test.  
 
There will be no live instruction tomorrow for students who are home. All assignments will be 
posted in Canvas. 
 
8th grade remote only students who will be at the school for testing tomorrow should plan to 
arrive between 8:15 and 9:00. Dismissal will begin at 3:15. Drop off and pick up will be in the 
upper lot by the cafeteria. We will have staff along the way to direct you. Please do not drop 
students until a staff member signals to you that it is ok. Students should not be dropped off 
before 8:15. Testing will start promptly at 9:00. Breakfast and lunch will be provided for all 
students.  
 
At the end of the day, students will be picked up at the cafeteria. Students will wait inside and 
be called out when you arrive.     
 
Well, we can’t wait to see you all tomorrow at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


